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Date : XX August 2021 
 
From : Cathay Pacific Airways Limited 
 

To : Corporate Customers / Trade Partners  
 

Important information for passengers flying to 
Philippines 
 

Dear Valued Travel Partner,  

 

We are constantly monitoring and adapting to the latest travel information and 
restrictions. We remain dedicated to flying your travellers where they need to be. 
 
We ask for your help to ensure that all of your customers flying to Manila or Cebu with 
us are aware of the following requirements, or they may be denied boarding. 

 

 Manila Cebu 

Type of Passenger → 
 

Requirements ↓ 
OFW 

Non-
OFW 

Non-
Filipino 

OFW 
Non-
OFW 

Non-
Filipino 

One Health Pass       

PADLAB QR Code       

Designated Hotel 
Reservation (10 nights) 

      

Face Shield       

Mactan Registration       

Traze App       

 

 - Required      - Recommended (optional)      - Not required 

 

Please get in touch with your account manager if you have any queries. 

 

We look forward to welcoming your travellers on board soon. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Commercial Sales Team   

https://www.onehealthpass.com.ph/e-HDC/
https://www.padlab.ph/DLS/eCIF
http://quarantine.doh.gov.ph/quarantine-facilities/
http://quarantine.doh.gov.ph/quarantine-facilities/
https://mactancebuairport.com/covid-19-registration/

